

January 6, 2007

Dear Mr. Nittler;

I am in receipt of your reception report for radio station KCKK (15 Kicks) which you heard on January 1, 2007 at 11:40 PM MST on 1510 kHz. I have checked our log for that date and found your information to be accurate. I confirm that it was KCKK that you heard.

At the time that you received us we were operating under a Special Temporary Authority (STA) from the Federal Communications Commission allowing us to transmit at 25% of our normal licensed power in the **non-directional** mode. You heard our nighttime signal with **4,750 watts**. The transmission that you heard came from a single 165-foot *folded unipole* vertical antenna located at our transmitter plant just southeast of the Chatfield Reservoir near Littleton CO – our City of License. The STA is in effect while we construct a new transmitter plant about 23 miles north of the present site. When completed, the new transmitter plant will allow us to increase our power levels to 10,000 watts day and 25,000 watts night. The day and night directional patterns will send most of our signal to the north and south.

We received authorization to use the KCKK call letters on December 20, 2006. We also switched to a classic country format with ABC's Real Country in December. The programming is streamed to us via satellite. We also carry some minor league sports programming for the Denver area. The present line-up includes UNC Bears football, Colorado 14ers basketball, and Air Force Falcons basketball. We also carry some brokered programming such as the Drive Time Deals program on Friday afternoon.

Unfortunately, we do not yet have any promo material for KCKK. I have taken the liberty of enclosing some promo material from our other Denver area stations, KJAC-FM and KCUV-FM. I have also enclosed a copy of the STA for KCKK which was issued under our former call sign KYOL.

Thank you very much for your reception report. We regularly receive reports from listeners worldwide. The staff enjoys receiving such reports and we find the information to be interesting and useful.

On behalf of Chief Engineer Rodger Tighe and Director of Engineering and Operations Mike Pluta, I am:

Patrick M. Griffith

Certified Broadcast Technician



T: 303.296.7051 *direct* **C:** 303.912.6595

1201 18th Street Suite 220

Denver, Colorado 80202

May 10, 2006

Bill Nittler 108 El Mundo Road Belen, NM 87002

Hi Bill,

Thank you very much for your reception report for our station KYOL 1510 kHz, in Denver, Colorado.

I am sending you something for your collection.

Sincerely,

Rodger Tighe